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By providing your personal information and using 
our services, you agree to the following terms:


1. Personal Information and Privacy


• We respect your privacy and promise to handle 
your personal information with care.


2. Communications


• By signing up with SOULSTRACK, you agree to 
receive communications about events, products, 
meetings, and other updates.


• We may automate text messages, especially 
related to church invitations and free resources. 
By providing your phone number, you consent to 
receive such text messages.




3. Unsubscribing


• You have the right to opt-out of our 
communications at any time. Reply to any text 
with the word STOP to opt out of SMS 
communication. Click the unsubscribe link at the 
bottom of any email to opt out of email 
communications.


4. Usage Restrictions


• The content we provide is for your personal use 
only. Unauthorized reproduction, distribution, or 
commercial use is strictly prohibited.


5. Liabilities


• SOULSTRACK is not responsible for any 
inaccuracies, errors, or omissions in the content 
we provide. We’re not liable for any damages or 
losses resulting from your reliance on our 
communications.




6. Changes to Terms


• SOULSTRACK reserves the right to change these 
terms and conditions at any time. The updated 
version will be posted here, and the date of the 
latest revision will be stated.


7. Contact


• If you have any questions regarding these terms, 
please email us at services@soulstrack.com.


8. Subscribe


• End users can opt-in by 
visiting www.soulstrack.com and adding their 
phone number to the contact section of our 
page. They then check a box agreeing to receive 
text messages from SOULSTRACK. Additionally, 
end users can also opt-in by texting START to +1 
(813) 321-3274.
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